



WHICH MEMORY WILL YOU SET IN STONE?

This spring St. Dunstan Students will commemorate the 60th Anniversary of our school with a wall of tiles. Each child may choose from a variety of themes: (sports, Easter, festival, science, technology, etc.).

The tiles will be designed at school and will feature each student's own unique talent.

Our alumni, Matthew Lum'12 is coordinating this for his Eagle Scout Project. When the tile artwork is completed, Matthew and his Boy Scout Troop will place the tiles up at school to create a beautiful mural for St. Dunstan.

"IT'S A GREAT BIG DEAL, FOR A GREAT BIG EVENT" SPONSOR A TILE FOR YOUR CHILD \$12

Money collected will be used to pay for cost of tiles and installation of the tile wall. Any remaining funds will be donated to St. Dunstan.

(Please return to school office by March 13th)

Student Name
GRADE
\$12 ENCLOSED
CHECKS PAYABLE TO: ST DUNSTAN SCHOOL